February 17, 2009 Nashua PTA Meeting

In Attendance

Kathy D'Anza Kristen Reel Eva Payne
Liana Shelley Polly Feigly Billi Erickson
Lisa Sparks Sandi Brown Andi Narron
Nancy Flynn Mary Botts Wendy Rust
Jill Hoover Anna Miceli Lindsay Villigran

Opening

The meeting was called to order by Kristen Reel at 6:02pm. A formal agenda was distributed.

Liana Shelley motions to pass the January Meeting Minutes. Second by Lisa Sparks – motion passes.

Treasurer's Report

Angie Baker distributed the Treasurer's Report.

Liana Shelley motions to approve the Treasurer's Report. Second by Polly Feigly – motion passes.

A quick discussion regarding the increase in skating price to 4 – decision made to keep the current 5 charge as is.

Principal's Report

Kathy D'Anza reported the following information Currently there are 383 students enrolled.

Calendar Information...

Calchuai inioi mation	
Author Visit - Mike Graf	February 18 th
Second Grade Field Trip Science City	February 18 th
New Mark Visits with 5 th Grade	February 18 th
General Council Meeting	February 19 th
Chuck E Cheese Night	February 19th
Wendy's Night	February 24 th
Second/Third Grade Field Trip to SHS	February 25 th
Individual and Group Pictures	February 26 th
Book Fair Set Up	February 27 th
Book Fair/Reading Week	March 2-6 th
Book Fair Previews/Skating Party	March 2 nd
Kindergarten Field Trip Kaleidoscope	March 4 th
Reading Night	March 5 th 6:00-7:15pm
Major Saver Kickoff Assembly	March 5 th
Cici's Night	March 5th
Pizza Factory Night	March 9 th
NKCSD Early Release 12:00	March 13 th
Spring Break	March 16-20 th
PTA Meeting	March 24 th 6:00pm
	_

New Business

Lindsay Villigran reports that we now have the new bin for recycling.

Lindsay also reports that Nashua has shipped off 9100 labels – towards our Labels for Education Program(s).

Lindsay suggests that we have a "trash" type bin available for students to recycle drink pouches.

Motion for the purchase of a bin made by Lisa Sparks. Second from Sandi Brown.

Liana Shelley offers to make signs for the bin so that students are clear on what can be placed in the bins.

Lisa Sparks reports that out monthly Cici's Night may be in jeopardy due to lack of support.

Lisa also reports that additional fund collections for Room Parties came in and a total of 65 families did not pay.

Jill Hoover reports that the yearbook committee has met to discuss final completion.

Jill also reports that approximately 200 yearbook payments are in.

Lisa Sparks notes that there will be no additional yearbooks available for purchase at the end of the school year.

Carnival Update

Jill Hoover reports that Nashua Carnival Planning is going well.

Fun Services has been confirmed.

There will be a bean bag toss game acquired from the sale of Entertainment Books.

Jill also reports that there will be two moonwalks and a pirate ship blow up. Two Men and a Grill are booked...

Prices are Hot Dog and Chips \$4, Hamburger Combo \$5 and Grilled Chicken \$5.50.

Jill suggests a place be set up for a photo memory from the carnival. Kristen agrees to head the photo spot.

We still need someone to head the cakewalk.

PTA will have a concession set up.

Field Trips

Lisa Sparks reports that busses for Field Trips were planned/budgeted as one Field Trip per teacher/per grade. In other words, each teacher could plan one regular Field Trip and the PTA would cover the transportation costs.

This is discussed to figure out where to pull PTA funds from to cover the 2nd and 3rd grade Wizard of Oz Field Trip to Staley High School.

Sandi Brown asks where PTA can pull funds from to cover the transportation costs.

Kathy D'Anza states that she can cover the cost of the Oz Field Trip. Kathy

also reports that she did not realize that the PTA budget was for one Field Trip per teacher/per grade.

Sandi Brown questions if this can be covered from Literature Festival funds since we has discussed doing something for the other grades (other than 4^{th} and 5^{th}). Question: Is there enough money remaining in the Literature Festival budget to cover this Field Trip? Without Courtney Wheeler available to ask – no one is sure.

Jill Hoover suggests that the costs and allotment of Field Trip funds should be reviewed at the next budget meeting.